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Bible Study Fellowship Announces Plan to Move 
Headquarters to Dallas-Fort Worth Area

Amid Continued US and International Growth, Ministry Seeks Modern 
Facility and Global Accessibility 

SAN ANTONIO, Tx., Feb. 13, 2024 — Bible Study Fellowship (BSF), the internationally-respected 
ministry providing in-depth Bible studies in more than 120 nations on six continents, today 
announced its Board of Directors has voted to move the future global location from San Antonio 
to the Dallas/Ft. Worth area.

“Bible Study Fellowship is a global ministry,” said Executive Director of BSF, Hollie Roberts. 
“Dallas/Ft. Worth stands out as the right location for the next season in our history for its global 
accessibility, diverse community, and opportunity to better collaborate with many like-minded 
ministry partners. The area is also home to a thriving BSF community.”

Originally based in Oakland, California, BSF moved to San Antonio in 1980 after a generous donor 
gave the ministry land to build a headquarters campus. 

“God provided our San Antonio home at just the right time as we grew across the U.S. and 
internationally in Canada, Australia, and England,” explained Roberts. “We will always be grateful 
for our season of ministry in San Antonio, yet through prayer, we are confident that God is leading 
us to move once again, this time as a means to maximize accessibility to our global audience.”

Founded in 1959 by Audrey Wetherell Johnson, who began the ministry as a Bible study with 
five women at a home in San Bernadino, California, BSF now recognizes more than 400,000 
class members worldwide who meet together in-person and online, including men, women, 
young adults, students, and children. The ministry’s proven model for discipleship and biblical 
engagement is designed to lead group members from a variety of backgrounds and cultures 
closer to Jesus. 

“It will take time to identify the precise location of our new North Texas home,” continued Roberts. 
“We’ve engaged a commercial real estate broker and are prayerfully considering all options in 
planning for the new ministry hub. We look forward to establishing a modern and collaborative 
workspace that honors our rich history and equips BSF for many more decades of ministry.”

Regular updates and answers to frequently asked questions will be provided on a new “BSF 
Future Plans” website at www.bsfinternational.org/future-plans. 
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“Throughout BSF’s history, the ministry has always been adapting to take advantage of new 
opportunities to help people grow in their relationship with Christ,” concludes Roberts. “At every 
step along the way, God has always remained faithful. We trust He will be no less faithful now as 
we prepare to take this next step in the ministry’s journey.”

To learn more about Bible Study Fellowship, visit: https://www.bsfinternational.org/ 

About Bible Study Fellowship

Bible Study Fellowship (BSF) serves the global body of Christ through free, interdenominational, 
in-depth Bible study communities. Its proven model for discipleship and biblical engagement is 
designed to lead group members from a variety of backgrounds and cultures closer to Jesus. 
More than 400,000 class members in 120 nations and on six continents gather around God’s 
Word to explore what it says and how it speaks to their lives today. To learn more, visit:  
https://www.bsfinternational.org/.


